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Dear student
We thank you for your registration at the University of Antwerp.

Please find enclosed your student card for the academic year .

The student card is the identity card of the student. It gives you access to the library and the student restaurants.
Take good care of it. If you lose or damage the card you can get a new card from the registration office. A
replacement fee can be applicable.

You will notice that no study certificates are included with this letter. You can download your study certificates in
Dutch and English from your SisA selfservice (Documents). If applicable, you will also find the certificate for the
Foreign students’ Office in your selfservice to register with the city administration.

Study certificates are available under the condition that your facilities have not been blocked (visible in your Holds-
component in your selfservice) and that a payment regarding your registration fee, if applicable, has been made and
processed by the registration office (visible in your Finances-component in your selfservice).

The study certificates will only mention your study credits if you have registered for courses through your selfservice.
Don’t hesitate to contact your faculty if you need more information about registering your courses.

Kind regards
The registrar’s office

student card Universiteit Antwerpen

Fraud with official documents will always be prosecuted
Centrale studentenadministratie
Lange St. Annastraat 7, B-2000 Antwerpen
Centraal tel +32(0)3 265 56 30 — helpdesk: http://uahost.uantwerpen.be/helpdesk/inschrijvingen




